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RC PRIMARY  

PTFA 
Newsletter 

 
 Term 3 Week 3  

Didn’t We Do Well?  
 
We are thrilled to announce some of the 
results of your fundraising in recent 
months for St Bon’s.  
 
The Back to School Disco raised a record 
£1,409. The Fireworks also raised a record 
breaking £1,503, while Christmas cards 
and tea towels brought in a very 
respectable £1,275.  
 
This money makes a huge difference to 
important aspects of life at our children’s 
school. Well done, everyone! 
 

 
Thursday 22nd 
January 2015   



 

 

  

 

 	
    

 YOU ORDERING go 

GO GREEN AT 
WAITROSE 

 
There are still a few days 
left in January when you 
can put a green token in 
the community matters 
box for St Bon’s. At the 
time of writing we were 
third in the token totals! 
Please end this travesty 
and make sure you ask 
for one when you are 
shopping.  We will get a 
share of £1,000 
depending on how many 
tokens are dropped in for 
us. Shop and drop! 
 

BRIGHT IDEAS FOR 
NEW PTFA 
EVENTS..? 

 
We are all ears… 

Leave a message at the 
school office. Or email 
sophie.kidd3007@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to stop by the office for the £1 St 
Bonaventure’s seed packets, sold for school 
fundraising by the PTFA.  Visit 
www.giftsyougrow.co.uk to raise money for us 
each time you shop. For more details speak  
to Mrs Morton-Pioli, Reception LSA.  

EASY FUNDRAISING 
 
Keep raising money for 
our PTFA when you 
shopping online. Use 
easyfundraising.org.uk 
with over 2,700 well 
known retailers like 
Amazon, Argos, M&S, 
eBay and whenever 
you buy something 
online, the retailer 
makes a donation to 
your chosen good 
cause. Or download 
their easy to use app 
instead. 


